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Friends of the Hyperbaric Chamber
Scholl Building

Fire Headquarters

Peel Road

Douglas

Isle of Man

IM1 5ED

29" July 2013

Dear Robinson Staff and customers,

Thank you very much indeed for your kind donation of £20.23

As you know, the committee of the Friends of the Hyperbaric Chamber are working hard to
increase awareness of the Centre and to raise funds to keep this vital facility operating in

future years.

Thank you again for your continued support of the Chamber.

With our best regards and compliments of the season.

Yours sincerely

O

David P Downie MBE,CHT,FIMT,ECHCO,E-bas

Chairman



